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August 8, 2023

Dear Kensington CAPA Families/Staff/Students,

August is National Immunization Awareness Month (NIAM), a time to acknowledge the
efforts of healthcare providers to people of all ages against vaccine-preventable
diseases through on-time vaccinations.

This month, I am asking you to join Kensington CAPA to do our part to show our
appreciation to our healthcare providers – our school nurses. The best way for families
and students to celebrate NIAM is to ensure that you are up to date on the
immunizations required to attend school. Please visit the School District’s
immunization website to learn about the immunizations your child is required to
have before school starts, and how to submit proof. You can learn how to apply for
a medical, religious, or philosophical exemption.

Healthy students lead to successful students. I look forward to welcoming your kids
back to school in September for a successful school year!

Sincerely,

M�. Patrici� McDermot�

Patricia McDermott, M.Ed.
Principal
Kensington CAPA High School
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